INTER-OFFICE MEMO

TO: Conservation, Development, and Planning Department
FROM: Gabrielle Avina, Fire Department
DATE: July 16, 2008

SUBJECT: Gordon Valley Re-Zone
Apn: 033-220-02 P08-00425

Site Address: 6060 Gordon Valley Road

The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the above referenced application to
rezone a 257 acre parcel from Agriculture Resource to Agriculture Preserve. The
rezoning of the parcel does not warrant fire protection measures at this time. If there
are any questions please feel free to contact the Napa County Fire Marshal’s Office at
(707) 967-1421 to discuss any fire protection issue you may have regarding your
project.



